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School Address:    HOPETOWN GIRLS’ SCHOOL 
 

 

                       Rajawala Road (Off. Chakrata Road-19th Milestone). P.O. Selakui, Dehradun-248011 India 

                            Tel Nos.: 0135-2698022-25  E-mail: schooloffice@hopetown.in  Fax No: 0135-3981422 

                             Website: www.hopetown.in 
 

Correspond at:       Hopetown Girls’ School, EBD Business Centre, 49, Rajpur Road Dehradun-248001 India 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I have an update for you from the Council. The ICSE examinations have now been cancelled. Please 

find a circular from the Council attached.  

 

We have been advised to continue with the process of admission to Grade 11 and start online classes.  

 

All Hopetown’s ICSE students who confirmed their interest in continuing their studies at Hopetown 

have received their Grade 11 textbooks when they were on campus. We will be proceeding now with 

the paperwork and data required by the Council to evaluate ICSE students and thereafter we will 

register our students for the ISC (Grades 11 and 12) program.  

 

With our best wishes for your safety, 

 

 

 

Maya Norula 

April 20, 2021 
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